
Clerkship and Externship Information 
 
Law Clerks 
Judge Gottschall is not accepting clerkship applications at this time.  Due to security, 
privacy and productivity concerns, please do not call, email or send applications to 
Judge Gottschall or to chambers. 
 
Externships 
Currently, Judge Gottschall is not accepting externship applications.  Should 
circumstances change, a notice will be posted on this webpage.  Please do not 
contact chambers. 


